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May 2017 
 

Fairhaven Elementary 
Karen Sandors -Principal 

 

            Angels-Adopt-A-School 
We are so honored to have been chosen by Angels 
baseball for their Adopt- A- School program. The honor 
started when radio host Rodger Lodge, bench coach 
Dino Ebel and the Angels’ strike force spirit squad came 
to Fairhaven for a special assembly. Both Mr. Ebel and 
Mr. Lodge stressed the importance of following your 
dreams. They told the students not to let anyone tell 
them that they can’t be what they strive to be. Our 
guests expressed the importance of always doing their 
best and to keep moving forward. As part of the 
program all our students and their families were invited to 
an Angel game, in addition to receiving a $2,000 literacy 
grant, 100 tickets to use for student incentives, school 
supply packs, and an autographed Adopt-A-School 
banner. We are so thankful of Angels baseball for this 
opportunity. 

 
 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

May 1 

Teacher Appreciation Week 

May 12 

  ELAC- 8:15 

May 18 

School Site Council -2:30 

May 23 

Open House- 6:00-7:00 

May 26 

Spirit Day- Crazy Hair Day 

May 29 

Memorial Day - no school 

Please see the monthly 
calendar for more 
information and specific 
times. 

 

 
 

Please consider being a 
PTA officer for the next 
school year!  
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Fairhaven Happenings 
Jog-a-thon 

April was an exciting and fun month filled with lots of learning. The day before Spring 
Break we had our annual jog-a-thon. Thank you to all the many volunteers who came 
out to help make the day special.  

Foundation Games 

About 40 of our students participated in the Foundation Games. It was a fun day and 
our students did a great job! Thank you to Mrs. Rabbitt and to Miss. Pedley for 
coaching our students and for all the families and staff that came out to show your 
support. 

School Smarts 

Eight of our parents graduated from the School Smarts Program. By participating in the 
Academy, their children saw how much they value them and their educational 
experience. Throughout the Academy's seven weeks, the parents were able to learn 
how to actively participate in their child’s education while becoming a part of a caring 
and fun community of parents who shared valuable knowledge and experience - and 
who, I hope will continue to be the leaders of Fairhaven. Thank you for your 
commitment and congratulations! 

   

                              

 

 

 

 

     

 We look forward to seeing you at Open House on May 23rd and Science Night on  
May 25th.  
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